
The Citizen Interest Application was submitted from the City of Rapid City 
website.  Here are the responses given. 
 
Name: Mark Jobman 
 
Street address: 6517 Bandon Lane 
 
 
City, State, Zip: Rapid City, SD 57702 
 
 
City resident: Yes 
 
 
Ward (see link at the top of this page if you are not sure what ward you are in): 
3 
 
 
Daytime Phone: 605.877.4804 
 
 
Evening Phone: same 
 
 
Email Address: mark@elevatedesignstudios.com 
 
 
Please list the specific committee(s) for which you are applying: Parks and 
Recreation Sustainability Committee Beautification Committee HEALTH CARE 
COMMITTEE COMPASS COMMITTEE 
 
 
Work and/or business experience related to the committee(s): Multiple Business 
Owner, Landscape Architect, Business Development Advisor for Black Hills 
Pediatric Dentistry,  
 
 
Education, license, certification, & experience: graduated from South Dakota 
State University with a Bachelor of Science in Landscape Architecture with a 
minor in Business Management. 
 
 
Community involvement, activities, service organizations: American Society of 
Landscape Architects Great Plains Chapter of ASLA - Past President Rapid City 
Chamber of Commerce, Young Professionals - General Member Mayor’s Water 
Conservation Task Force - Executive Member Lincoln, Nebr. 
SDSU West River Jacks Alumni - Board of Directors SDSU Jackrabbit Advocates - 
Executive Board American Alpine Club - Section President 
 
 
Additional information/qualifications relevant for the committee or committees to 
which you are applying: Over the past 10 years, Mark has specialized in high-end 

mailto:mark@elevatedesignstudios.com


markets creating urban outdoor rooms, parks and recreation, and valuable outdoor 
spaces. Mark has served as president of the Great Plains Chapter of the American 
Society of Landscape Architects as well as playing a key leadership role in 
numerous committees. 
With over 10 years of professional landscape architecture, project management and 
construction experience, Mark brings a high degree of knowledge and commitment to 
every project. He is successful in building relationships with industry 
professionals and progressive companies. Mark is well-versed in marketing 
strategies and brand recognition. As a business professional, Mark is an 
exceptional trainer and mentor with skills to motivate individual performance 
while building a strong team atmosphere to generate character and integrity. 
 
 
Do you reside within a 3 mile jurisdiction of Rapid City? : Yes 
 


